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5 NEW HOUSING PARTNERSHIPS 2002/2003 (AN174-2002)

The Committee is advised that on 3rd July, 2002 the Scottish Executive awarded Dundee City Council
a grant of £290,000 for the undertaking of the Financial Viability Study during 2002/2003.

Committee approval is required to appoint RPS Cairns to undertake an Environmental Risk
Assessment Study as part of the overall Financial Viability Study as agreed by the Financial Viability
Working Group.


